
 

 

 

 Dear Industry Member: 

 

I am writing to ask you to contribute to PRV PAC. Our Political Action fund allows all of us working for 
the recreation industry to support candidates for office who support us. 
 
I know how demanding this pandemic has been and continues to be for all of us. There may never be 
a more important time to engage politically and strive for policies in Harrisburg that reflect what the RV 
industry needs. Our industry is squarely in the national spotlight, and yet, matters that are most 
important to us are often overlooked in the frenzy of media coverage, partisan politics, and real 
uncertainty among our communities. We have challenges on every front—from lemon laws to tourism 
and transportation issues. We also face increasing regulatory obstacles and we cannot sit on the 
sidelines hoping that politicians will do the right thing. 
 
By being pro-active and joining colleagues in the industry all around the state to give a contribution to 
PRV PAC, we will have access to those legislators who support our livelihood and the future of the 
recreation vehicle and camping industry in Pennsylvania.  
 
That’s why I’m asking you as a member of the Pennsylvania RV and Camping Association to 
contribute to the PRV PAC. Please understand your decision to participate is purely voluntary. You 

can use the remittance form enclosed. These contributions are not tax-deductible. Contributions made 
by check must be written from personal accounts and signed by the person making the contribution. 
 
All contributors will be recognized in our association newsletter. For those who contribute $100 or 

more, we’ll also include your business card and special recognition throughout the year.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support. If you have any questions pertaining to PRV PAC, please 
contact me, Heather Leach, at heather@prvca.org. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Heather Leach, CAE 

Executive Director 

PRVCA 

 

 

mailto:heather@prvca.org


 

Sentator Jake Corman 

 

District 34 

President Pro Tempore and  

Member ex-officio of al Standing  

Committees 

 

 

 

Senator John Gordner 

 

District 27 

Majority Whip 

 

 

 

Representative Dave Hickernell 

 

District 98 

Chairman of the House  

Professional Licensure Committee 

 

 

 

Senator Ryan Aument 

 

District 36 

Vice Chair, Consumer Protection & 

Professional Licensure 

 

2021 PRV PAC contributions were given  

to the following legislators 



 

 

 

 

 

Simply fill out the information below and return to  

PRVCA, 4000 Trindle Rd., Camp Hill, PA 17011.  

 

Please remember that all PAC contributions must be made from a PERSONAL check or 

credit card. No corporate donations are permitted. 

 

Name: _________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Company: ______________________________________________________________________________  

 

Address: _______________________________________________________________________________  

 Street City/State Zip Code 

 

Enclosed is $_________ as a contribution to the PRV PAC.  

❑ Personal check payable to PRV PAC  

 

❑ Personal credit card ❑ Discover ❑ Mastercard ❑ Visa 

Name as it appears on the card ____________________________________ 

Card Number ______________________________ ____________________       

Expiration Date ____________________________ ____________________        

3 digit security number ______________________ ____________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   4000 Trindle Rd., Camp Hill, PA 17011  ⚫   888-303-2887    ⚫   717-303-0295 

PRV PAC Contribution Form 
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